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To welcome the arrival of autumn, Children's Ministry and Peace School is organising a fun filled 

Harvest Festival at Livingstone House - all families with children are invited! 

 

Children's Ministry and the Peace School are inviting families with children to a Fun Filled Festival to 

express gratitude and to celebrate the harvest of the year on Saturday 21st October at Livingstone House 

from 12 pm to 14:30 pm. 

 

Entry fee potluck dish to share. Register with Ala to reserve your child's spot. Places are limited. Invite 

friends and family. For more information and to register, please contact Ala on 07891715249. 

 

Where? Livingstone House 

When? 12 pm to 14:30 

Who? Families with children 

Entry fee? A potluck dish to share with others! 

 

 


